
Text Book Return
Mrs. Meyers is beginning to collect

text books checked out to all students back in
August. While we are still learning out of
our books for the next few weeks, we will
share videos and other resources in place of
the books so you may send them back to
school.

We are asking for you to return the
3 text books (hard covers: 2 are Wonders
books and one is a science text), not floppy
workbooks when you come to campus for
Fastbridge testing Monday, Tuesday or

Thursday. Simply put the books and
device in a backpack and bring them
starting Monday!

IMPORTANT DATES
• May 3: Fastbridge Assessments Begin
• May 3-4: Supply Pick-up for 100% 

Distance Learning students.
• May 3-7: NO Small Group Meetings
• May 21: Minimum Day 10:30 dismissal
• May 28: Last day of school, 10:30 

dismissal, DEVICE RETURN DAY 
Synchronous

School Instruction Remains
8:30 am - 11:30 am daily

Don’t forget to work on iRead 20 
minutes daily

Access iRead (and 
Wonders/MyMath=McGraw Hill) from 
the Bohn Website under the Distance

Learning tab:
https://bohn.tracy.k12.ca.us/digital-learning

May Supply Pick-up
Hard to believe we are finishing up April and
about to begin May tomorrow! As a result, we
have our FINAL supply pick up day!!! If you
are 100% Distance Learning, please come by the
office to pick up your child’s materials on
Monday, May 3rd.

Coin Counting

This week we started our final math unit of the
year…coins! While it is a new unit, it is not a
new skill. We’ve been counting coins every day
of the school year during morning calendar.
We are a bit surprised that many students still
do not recognize quarters, dimes, nickels and
pennies and how much they are worth. If you
hold up a coin and your student does not know
its name or value, PLEASE SPEND A FEW
MINUTES EACH DAY TO PRACTICE AND
REVIEW THIS VITAL SKILL!! Thank you 

Bring Devices Next Week!!!
As we begin our final round of Fastbridge assessments next week, we have a huge ask for you to

remember next week!!! PLEASE BRING YOUR CHARGED TUSD DEVICE TO CAMPUS NEXT WEEK!
Group A must bring theirs on Monday, May 3rd. Group B must bring theirs on Tuesday, May 4th. Group C
(Distance Learning only) must bring their on Thursday, May 6th.

Testing will begin AFTER our morning class session. We will eat lunch in the cafeteria and then return to
room 4 for testing at 12:00. Please be back on campus to pick your student up at 1:30. Thank you!

Mrs. Brown & Mrs. Delucchi’s 
Shark Bites

April 30, 2021

Group A students will receive
their materials on Monday,
May 3rd and Group B will
receive theirs on Tuesday, May
4th.

https://bohn.tracy.k12.ca.us/digital-learning

